
 

Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board Environment and Traffic Committee 18 May 2004 

6. IHUTAI MANAGEMENT PLAN 2004:  SUBMISSIONS 
 
 The Draft Avon-Heathcote Estuary Ihutai Trust Management Plan has been released for public 

consultation with submissions closing on 31 May 2004.  Copies of the plan have been separately 
circulated to Board members.  A briefing on this plan will be presented to the Committee.   

 
 On 5 May 2004 the Board gave the Committee power to act to make submissions on behalf of the 

Board on the plan and extended the membership of the Committee to include all interested Board 
members for the purpose of making the submissions. 

 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the Committee formulate submissions on the Ihutai Management Plan 

2004. 


